
8/24/23: Updates: Due to the mul�ple increases in employee pay rates during the last year or so, we are 
discon�nuing merit raises un�l further no�ce. We will con�nue to monitor what our industry average is 
and make adjustments if necessary. Also at this �me, we will no longer be performing annual 
performance evalua�ons. Any ques�ons, please call. If you would like to opt of the messages, please call 
570-385-2818. 


